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Mission 

The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring 
the capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 
 
 
District Response to SB 1143 
Cabinet discussed the draft recommendations from the State Chancellor’s Task 
Force on Student Success, and agreed to hold a Districtwide meeting on November 
1, 2011, to craft a response to the draft recommendations.  Governing Board 
members and all employees will be invited to participate in this conversation. 
 
2012 4CDLI Update 
Cabinet received an update on plans to conduct the 2012 4CDLI program beginning 
in February 2012.  Cabinet will get the opportunity to review and approve the 
candidates at their November 29, 2012, meeting. 
 
Datatel Update in April 2012 
A major Datatel upgrade is scheduled to take place in April 2012 which will impact the 
availability of certain programs such as Colleague, student schedules, InSite portal, 
Webadvisor, and Financial Aid. 
 
Other Post Employment Benefits Liability Review 
Cabinet reviewed a recent evaluation of the liabilities associated with the District’s 
current retiree health program.  This information will be shared with the Governing 
Board at their January 25, 2012, meeting. 
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